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Subject: RE: COMMENTS REQUEST FOR FORM FNS-674
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On the Approval page, 22a & 22b, please spell out COR and FNCS. I don’t know what those acronyms
stand for.
 
Thank you.
 

Michele Rodgers, Assistant Controller
Michele.F.Rodgers@dhs.arkansas.gov
501.303.4997
AR DHS Office of Finance
Managerial Accounting

DPW – 4th Floor

7th & Main
Little Rock, AR 72203

 
 
 

From: SM.FN.SecurityOfficersMbx <SM.FN.SecOffMbx@usdagcc.onmicrosoft.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2024 8:07 AM
To: SM.FN.SecurityOfficersMbx <SM.FN.SecOffMbx@usdagcc.onmicrosoft.com>
Subject: COMMENTS REQUEST FOR FORM FNS-674
 
[EXTERNAL SENDER]
Dear FPRS User
 
 
 
The Food and Nutrition Service (FNS) is obtaining comments on the attached current FNS‐674
System Access Request Form. Your input will be used to improve the form as part of the OMB
renewal process. Comments are invited on any aspect of the form including and not limited to ways
to enhance the quality, utility, and clarity of the information to be collected.
 
Please email your comments to this Security Officers’ Mailbox email address by Monday, June 17,
2024.
Thank you for your feedback and helping FNS provide the best customer service possible.
 
 
 
Thanks
Rosa Bartholomew
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This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the
intended recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or
disclosure of the information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to
civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please
notify the sender and delete the email immediately.


